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DUNTON GREEN NEWS
What's been going on this week at school! 

VOICE IN A MILLION

MINI-BUSES

On Wednesday, a group of pupils from across the
school made their way to ‘Voice in a Million’ to sing
and dance the night away! It was a fantastic
evening and one which the children will remember
for a long time to come! Have a look on Dojo for
comments from the parents who went along to
watch and left some really positive feedback on the
night. Thanks to Miss Dinsmore, Mrs Kigozi and Miss
Chapman for accompanying the children. We are
looking forward to attending next year!

As announced on Class Dojo, the new mini-buses have arrived.
We are so excited to see these parked at school and ready to
be used by the children and staff! Once again, huge thanks to
Team DG for their generous donation and the parent body
past and present who contributed to the pot for these. Look out
for them zooming around Sevenoaks and beyond with some
proud Dunton Green pupils on board! 

2023-2024

We have had another 2 terms of fantastic extra
curricular clubs and activities since January - it really
has made a difference to the life of our school and we
are grateful to the staff that give up their time to run
these. Details of clubs for Terms 5 and 6 will be out over
the next week - look out for them and the exciting new
offer we have for our children. 

Mrs Baker-Clarke
Head of School

This week has been assessment and DT week in school. You will receive details of how your child has
done before the Easter holidays - should you wish to speak to your child’s class teacher regarding
this, please do contact them via Dojo. The last week of term is always a busy one and given that
there is a lot to fit in to four days, it will fly by. Thank you to those parents that have volunteered
to go on trips, it really helps us put these trips on for the children. 


